
 

 

   

IMPORTANT Recycling Collection Changes 
  

  

Beginning January of 2010, Hamilton residents may 
place either paper or plastic recyclable items into the 
same recycling bucket. Residents will no longer need to 
separate paper and plastic items.  

  

For Hamilton residents who previously received recycling 
collection on Wednesdays, your new collection date will 
be on Saturdays. The Mercer County Improvement 
Authority, who coordinates recycling collection, has made 
this change.  For questions, residents may call the Mercer 
County Improvement Authority at 609-278-8086 or visit their 
website at www.mcia-nj.com   

  

For a complete recycling collection schedule, click here.  
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